
Friends of HPS 
Forthcoming Events for your Diary 

 
Next Meeting - will be on Thursday 20 
April at 2pm.  All are welcome. 
 
Yummy Friday - will be on Friday 28 April 
with cakes and biscuits provided by 
children in Year 3 please (all nut free). 

 
News 

 
New Menu - the new school menu is 
coming home today.  Keep it somewhere 
safe as it will last up until October half 
term!  The kitchen have had to swop 
Wednesday and Thursday around, due to 
the non pupil day yesterday, so it was 
lasagne today and will be roast beef 
tomorrow. 
 
Drumming Workshop - Please remember 
to send in £1.65 for the children in Years 
3, 4 and 5 to participate in the workshop 
on 26 April. We would like to welcome 
parents of these children to come in and 
watch a performance of what they have 
learned during the day at 2.45pm.  
 
Keyboard Lessons - these will start again 
on Tuesday 25 April.  Please make sure 
that you have paid before this date, so 
that your child can start their lessons. 
 
Ballet and Dance Moves - letters were 
sent out before the Easter break for these 
after school clubs starting next week.  
Spaces are still available if your child is 
interested.  Please collect a form from the 
office and send in payment to secure 
their place. 
 
Year 5 Swimming Lessons - a reminder 
that children will start their lessons on 
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Friday 21 April so will need to bring their 
costume and towel (named please) every 
Friday until half term. 
 
Fizz Pop Science - last term many children 
were disappointed to have missed out on 
the after school science club.  Fizz Pop 
have therefore decided to run another 
science club.  Leaflets will be sent out this 
week.  The club will be on a Monday after 
school from 3.30-4.30pm on the following 
dates: 12, 19, 26 June, 3 and 10 July.  The 
cost is £34 for the five weeks.  If your 
child is interested then you will need to 
sign up on the Fizz Pop website.  Details 
are on the leaflet. 
 
Dental Survey - on Friday 28 April the NHS 
Dental Team from Exeter will be coming 
in to do a quick survey with a small 
number of randomly selected children 
who have already been sent letters.  
Please could parents return the form that 
was attached to the letter, even if you do 
not give consent, so that the dental team 
know who they can and can’t see. 
 
Year 1 Assembly - We would like to invite 
parents of Year 1 children into school for 
a short assembly on Friday 28 April at 
3pm in the Blue Hall to see what they 
have been doing recently.   
 
Kilve Court - Are holding their annual 
Family Day on Sunday 21 May from 10am
-4pm. There will be taster sessions of 
some of their enrichment courses 
including laser tag, archery, circus skills 
and storytelling, refreshments, face 
painting, with opportunities to try some 
of the outdoor activities including grass 
sledging and climbing as well as access to 
the maze and plenty of grounds to 
explore. 

 

 
 

Learner of the Week 
 

 
1S Freddie Lofts 
1P Michaela Palmer 
2G Maddie Lee 
2D Harrison Dunsby 
3E Thomas Davey 
3P Gracee Sandercock 
4J Ellie-Mai Northcott 
4S Josh Neal 
5P Mollie Orr 
5B Henry Stanton 
6P Daniel Humm 
6H Millie Gubby 

 
 

Best Attendance 
 

3P - 98.6% 
 
 

This newsletter will be available on the school website under the ‘News’ section 


